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It is with our greatest regret that we have decided to postpone our event until later this year 
due to the recent outbreak of Coronavirus (COVID-19).  

Public safety is our number one concern and therefore we have made the responsible 
decision to rearrange our event for Sunday 27th September 2020, we hope that all of you 
will still be able to attend. 

Don't worry! There's no need to register again, we will take care of everything by 
transferring your details over to the new date and we will be in touch nearer the time to  

confirm your attendance.  

If you have booked a VIP Breakfast or Afternoon Tea experience, your booking time will 
remain the same but will take place on Sunday 27th September instead. If you wish to 
cancel or amend your booking, please contact: stephen.best@peterbestinsurance.co.uk 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused, however, the safety of our guests is our 
number one concern. 

Kind regards, 

Peter Best Insurance
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